
 
 

 
 

September 26, 2022 

Roman Zeltser, M.D. 
Nassau University Medical Center 

2201 Hempstead Turnpike 

East Meadow, NY 11554 

 
 

BIOSTATISTICS STATEMENT 
 

Dear Editor, 
 

The enclosed manuscript titled “Utility of Short-Term Telemetry Heart Rhythm Monitoring and 
CHA₂DS₂-VASc Stratification in Patients Presenting with Suspected Transient Ischemic 
Attack and Cerebrovascular Accident” has been reviewed with respect to the statistical 
methods of this study and has been deemed by the undersigned to be appropriate for this 
Retrospective Cohort Study. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Roman Zeltser, MD 
Nassau University Medical Center 
2201 Hempstead Turnpike 
East Meadow, NY 11554 
Fax: 516-572-3172 


